
In the event of your child being absent from school due to 

self-isolation or local lockdown they will need to continue 

with their studies at home.  All teachers will set home 

learning tasks for your child via Google Classroom.  Your 

child should use their timetable to make sure that they 

have signed into all of their Google Classes so that they 

will be able to access all of their work.   

Your child will need to know their school password to be 

able to sign in to Google Classroom.  Please email 

support@stjosephs.uk.net if your child is unable to 

remember these.

By completing the activities set on Google Classroom, you 

can be confident that your child will not fall behind with 

their learning.

Where to go for help with home learning:

Students can contact their subject teachers via Google 

Classroom – there is a message function which allows two-

way communication between the student and the teacher.  

However, please remember that teachers are likely to be 

teaching all day!

Helping your child to study at home

DfE guidance for parents of  
school children.  It can be 

found here: 
DfE Guidance
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